
From: Symmes, Brian <BrianSymmes@gov.sc.gov>
To: Adams, Chaney <ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov>
CC: Godfrey, Rob <RobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 6/18/2015 2:44:13 PM
Subject: CHARLESTON REQUEST - Cola DailyConfederate Flag

 
 
From: Allen Wallace [mailto:allen@hometowncolumbia.com] 

Sent: Thursday, June 18, 2015 1:35 PM

To: Symmes, Brian

Subject: Fwd: Confederate Flag
 
Good afternoon, sir! As we discussed by phone, I'm forwarding you the request I sent to Ms. Adams. We're 
wondering why the Confederate flag has not been lowered and when or if it will be.
 
Thank you,

Allen Wallace
ColaDaily.com
allen@coladaily.com
Desk: 803-753-6809
Cell:   706-267-0959
Twitter: @allenwallace
 
---------- Forwarded message ----------

From: Allen Wallace <allen@hometowncolumbia.com>

Date: Thu, Jun 18, 2015 at 12:44 PM

Subject: Confederate Flag

To: chaneyadams@gov.sc.gov

Good afternoon, ma'am. Why hasn't the Confederate flag at the State House been lowered to half staff along 
with the U.S. and South Carolina flags? We're getting a lot of questions about it.

Allen Wallace
ColaDaily.com
allen@coladaily.com
Desk: 803-753-6809
Cell:   706-267-0959
Twitter: @allenwallace
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